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From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Opposition To Grant Colfax As Health Officer
Date: Monday, January 4, 2021 9:04:49 AM

From: Jordan Davis <jodav1026@gmail.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 8:24 AM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Subject: Opposition To Grant Colfax As Health Officer
 

 

Supervisors,
 
Please accept this letter against the confirmation of Grant Colfax as Health Officer.
 
Mr. Colfax has gone too far in the efforts to contain the coronavirus, including, but not limited to:
 
1) Requiring that people get a doctor's note in order to go unmasked, which could result in more
criminalization. I am shocked that progressives, of all people, want more criminalization.
2) The quarantine rules, which I do support for tourists, but making returning residents quarantine is
a bridge too far, especially since it applies to anyone who goes outside the Bay Area, even when they
go to states with COVID mitigation measures.
 
I am sorry that I have to sound like a COVIDIOT and my support for mitigation measures has been
inconsistent at best, but I am approaching this from an abolitionist perspective, as well as a disability
rights perspective (ie: mistrust of medical professionals).
 
Signed, 
 
-Jordan
 
 


